
West Tisbury Byways Committee 
November 7, 2016 
Meeting Notes  
 
Members Present:  Harriet Bernstein, Chair; Cynthia Aguilar, 
                               Rez Williams, Ashley Hunter, Shirley VanDerSchueren 
Advisor Present:    Jo-Ann Taylor, MVC 
 
 
The meeting was brought to order at 6:15 p.m. on Monday, November 7, 2016, at the 
West Tisbury Town Hall. 
 
Minutes:  The minutes of July 13, 2016 were approved unanimously. 
 
Manter’s Path:  Waiting for the Planning Board. 
 
Brandy Brow: Nothing new 
 
Special Zoning Regulations were not approved by the Planning Board. 
  
Cynthia is working on an updated Brochure and tentative changes were made. Ashley 
has old layout and can incorporate new changes.  
 
Library presentation tentative date is January 21, 2017 from 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm.  
 
New business: Harriet will contact Joe Tierney regarding update on Rogers Path 
 
The next scheduled meeting will be held on Monday, December 5, 2016 at 6:00 p.m.  at 
the Town Hall. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:50. 
 
Submitted by Shirley VanDerSchueren 


